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The Protected Disclosures (Amendment) Act 2022 came into effect on 1st January 2023 as an 
amendment to the Protected Disclosures Act 2014.

Section 22 of the Protected Disclosure Act 2014 requires Longford and Westmeath ETB to publish 
a report each year detailing the number of protected disclosures received by the ETB in the 
preceding year, to include the publication of information with regard to any actions taken in 
response to protected disclosures made. 

Pursuant to this requirement Longford and Westmeath ETB confirms that no protected disclosures 
were received in the year 2024. Consequently, no action was required to be taken by Longford
and Westmeath ETB in relation to Protected Disclosures. 


